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June 27, 2024 
 
Below are some updates for the Committee on our progress since starting on May 28th.   
 
Lake Buoys 
Gerardo installed 15 new buoys on the lake.  These new buoys were installed with a galvanized 
chain link instead of the previously used cable which rusted out quickly. 
 
Weed Treatment / Control 
We (Teddy, Joel, Lake Advocates and I) had a meeting with Aqua Technex to discuss the 
proposed treatment.   
 
 Lake Leprechaun Valve 
Water levels were low enough to access the lever.  Chris confirmed that the guillotine valve, 
shaft and upper structure will have to be replaced. A meeting was scheduled with Ken Martig to 
obtain a consultation for recommended next steps. 
 
Lake Tour 
Joel hosted a tour of the lake on his boat.  Dennis, Mitch, Teddy, myself and the office all 
attended.  It was very informative, and it was a beautiful day for the tour.  Thanks Joel.  
 
Inn Island Bridge 
I had the opportunity to look at the bridge and its condition with Teddy, Joel and Dennis.  This is 
another project that is being scoped; repair or replacement has not been determined at this 
time.  More to follow.  
 
As we ramp up for summer and the holiday, there is certainly much to prepare for and projects 
to complete.  With the help of everyone, we’ll have a successful summer!  


